
Senators, 

 

Having my female golden Labrador ripped apart by 2 wolves in my backyard and having the 
deer population decimated by too many wolves, it is time to control the wolf population. 

 

 Being a retired Biology teacher, it is the DUTY of our DNR to keep ALL animal species 
populations in check. NOT to please the activists groups that want to save the wolf.  

 

When I can document that I see more wolves on my many game cameras that spread 
across my 110 acres than I do deer, balance of nature needs to be re-established. When I 
have wolves during total daylight lying in my fields and not being afraid of humans when I 
approach, it is only a matter of time before some child is killed.  

 

Do you want blood on your hands by voting to NOT control the overpopulation of the wolf? 

 

Do your job as an elected official to protect all Minnesotans and control our wildlife 
populations by keeping them in balance.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dave Mielke  

3811 Hautala Road 

Cloquet Mn. 55720 

218-590-8126 cell 

mielkedave@gmail.com 
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